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Sent: 31 July 2023 11:51
To: [Redacted]
Cc: [Redacted]
Subject: Fire Response

Hi [Redacted]

After our conversation today I can confirm that OFRS continue to support the use 
of ANPR cameras to allow the negotiation of LTN sites.

I hope that this is what you need for your report.

Many thanks

[Redacted]

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk

It suits me to email you at this time as I work flexibly however; I do not expect a reply if it is
outside your working hours

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/
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